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Thank you, Mr. President, 
Indonesia warmly welcomes and thanks the high-level delegation of Cuba for the presentation.
Indonesia take note with appreciation of efforts taken by the Government of Cuba to promote and protect the rights of persons with disabilities. We also congratulate Cuba for becoming the first country that has eliminated mother to child transmission of HIV and syphilis. 
To complement such positive development, Indonesia would like to recommend the following to the Government of Cuba:

1. To continue to implement policies aimed at fostering a greater culture of respect, tolerance, non-violence and non-discrimination in education sector. 
2. To consolidate the legal and institutional framework for the promotion and protection of human rights, among others through expediting the ratification process of ICCPR and ICESCR;
We wish the delegation of Cuba a very successful review. 
Thank you, Mr. President. 
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